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School uniform change 

A separate letter has come out tonight detailing a change to our         
uniform supplier, due to circumstances beyond our control. The new 
supplier will be Baker & Son, based in Wellington. Our uniform will be 
on their website from 3rd November and is available from there or in 
the shop. We have looked at a range of suppliers and these were the 

best value. 

Please do keep coming in to collect free uniform from the main          
entrance—this is the most eco-friendly and budget friendly option and 

is available to ALL families. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 31st October Return from half term 

Mon 14th Nov-18th Nov Arthog—Year 6 

Mon 21st November Parent Conversation meetings C2 /C4 

Tues 22nd November Parent Conversation meetings C3 / C5 

Wed 23rd November Parent Conversation meetings C1 

Thursday 24th November School nurse drop in clinic. 

Tues 29th November Flu immunisations 

Monday 5th December Year 6 Heights & Weights—School 
Nurse 

Monday 12th December  Carol Service—more details to follow 

Tuesday 13th December Class 1 nativity—2pm performance 

Wed 14th December Christmas Dinner 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January  PD day—Staff only in school 

Wednesday 4th January Return from Christmas 

Thursday 5th January KS2 Theatre trip—Alice in Wonder-
land 

Monday 9th January Young Voices concert 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

 Class 1: Josh, Rory, Henry, Chloe, Braiya 

 

   Class 2: Esmee, Myanie, Thomas, Evie, Matilda 

 

   Class 3:  Erica, Polly, Zac, Rhys, Georgina 

  

  Class 4: Saffron, Charlotte, Harry M, Harry S,   

Bonnie 

 Class 5: Mirella, Tyler, Laiisha-Rai, Scott 

 

Reading Champions! 

Each half term I buy a book for a child from each class as 
a  reward for their effort in reading. Our reading Champs 

this half term are: Holly, Callum, Logan, Theo and Jenson B.  

Do you know of a child due to start school in September 2023? 

School applications closing dates: 

Reception start Sept 23—15th January 2023 

If you have a younger sibling, or know of someone with a child to 
start school in September, please book in a tour! 

Christmas Smile! 

Like last year, we will be taking part in the Christmas Smile 
Project.  

The Christmas Smile Project believe that every child should receive a gift at 
Christmas. With your help we aim to provide gifts to put a smile on the face of 
each child living under very difficult circumstances within Telford. Please see 
the attached leaflet with gift ideas. There are ideas for babies, children,       
teenagers and senior citizens. 

If you are able to provide a gift, please bring it in, unwrapped to the office by 
Friday 2nd December. If you are able to drop off the donated gifts for us in 

December, please let us know too! 

Curriculum Focus—what is going on this week? 

Look at the website for more pictures. 

 

Maths in Class 1– exploring patterns. 

In Class 2—learning about apps 
and playing safely online. 

 

 

Class 3 and 5 
have enjoyed a 

Stone Age      
workshop today. 

 

Telford 10 by 10 

https://10by10.telford.gov.uk/ 

Free swimming lessons for all non-swimmers available in Telford. 
Have a look at the 10 by 10 site—link above. There’s lots of great               

opportunities. 10 by 10 means 10 things all children who live in Telford 
should have the opportunity to do by the time they are 10. 

https://10by10.telford.gov.uk/

